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 GOVERNING BODY 
Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council 

2nd February 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: Parent Governor Election 

 

As you are all aware we recently held an election for parent governors 

to join our existing governing board.  As of the deadline of the 30th 

January we unfortunately did not have any applicants for the 2 

vacancies held. 

 

Being a governor is a very important and rewarding position. Without 

these fantastic volunteers helping to support and give strategic 

guidance, the children would not be able to enjoy the school we all care 

about. A good part of the governing board is made up of parent 

governors and we need you to enable us to function properly as a body. 

 

Therefore, I have asked the clerk to the governing board to extend 

the deadline for the parent governor election to 3.30pm on Friday 9th 

February 2018 and we ask you to consider joining us.  If this letter 

inspires more nominations there are places to fill, there will be a secret 

ballot held after half term when Mr Russell will send to each parent, 

ballot forms (1 per parent) and envelopes for their return. The form 

will explain how votes may be cast.   

 

If you would like to know more of what being a governor entails then 

can I please ask you to speak to either of our existing parent 

governors; Amanda Harrison and Richard McCart, who will be able to 

share their experiences with you, or Mrs Bevan, the clerk to the 

governing board, Mr Russell or myself will be more than happy to 

arrange to meet and discuss. 

 

I hope that you will consider volunteering for this vital role. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Suzanne Broome 

Chair of Governors 
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